

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway

BA Hons QTS FCCT

jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

7th March 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,



Pre-School Walk to the Post Box Week commencing 13th March 2023

The children in Pre-School Class have been busy making special cards. Weather permitting the children will be making a visit to the nearest post box, during next week. If you have any objections and would rather your child did not take part in this activity, please inform Preschool staff or the School Office by 9am on Friday10th March 2023. A first aider will also be accompanying the children on the visit.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway Headteacher











